

22 November 2011

Ms Merita Bruun Vuorimiehenkatu 31 A 3 00140 Helsinki Finland 0400-529031

Via email: <u>bruun@floorball.org</u>
Original by mail

Dear Ms Bruun,

Re: WADA Education Committee Membership

We thank you and the IFF for putting your name forward for consideration as a member of the WADA Education Committee. As you may know, the process of determining Committee composition involves the Chair of the Committee, in consultation with WADA Chairman, Hon. John Fahey and me as Director General. This is undertaken in conjunction with our other working committees to ensure fair distribution of membership between government and sport, regional divisions, whilst also taking into account gender and cultural balance where possible.

Following this review for the 2012 Committees, we now have the pleasure of advising you of your selection to the Education Committee. Your appointment commences on 1 January 2012 and will be a term of three years, at the end of which you are eligible for reappointment.

Our staff will be in contact with you again soon in order to provide you with further information concerning your involvement in 2012. We thank you in advance for your contribution and commitment to the work of the Committee and our fight against doping in sport.

Yours sincerely,

David Howman
Director General

Rob Koehler

Director, Education & Program

Development

cc:

Tomas Eriksson, IFF President (<u>tomas.eriksson@innebandy.se</u>)
John Liljelund b.d., IFF Secretary General (<u>John.Liljelund@salibandy.net</u>)